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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

2lst June 1915.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 3rd instant
respecting the Motor Barque "ELFLEDA", I have to inform you
that in this case having regard to the size and position
of the auxiliary motors placed in this sailing vessel it
is not considered necessary that a bulkhead of recess should
be fitted in the position stated in your letter.

At the same time I have to state that it may be
noted that the bulkhead at the forward end of the machinery
gpace has been efficiently constructed and stiffened as a
watertight bulkhead.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

L, CoAcLtha,d, Esqe ’
CHRISTIANIA.



